OFFICE OF THE PAY & ACCOUNTS OFFICER
PAO-XV: 3" FLOOR, MRD BLOCK,
LOK NAYAK HOSPITAL, NEW DELHI-110002

No.PAo-XV/GPF/FP/IV/zo17-15//0? &9

Dated: O.2 November, 2017
To, A

The all DDOs ,
Under PAO-XV ’

Sub:- RECASTING OF GPF STATEMENTS.

Sir,

L am to inform you that Recasting of GPF statements is hereby open for modification in GPF Module for
few deys. Therefore, you are requested to make correction in the GPF statements accordingly. You are alsc

requested to convey the message to all Officers/Officials under your jurisdiction. After lapse of time, DDOs are
responsible for non modification.

All requests are duly attested and verified the details by DDO concerned before dispatching to this
PAO.

Yours Sincerely
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